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July 12, 2024 
 
Mr. Kelly Mendenhall 
Director, Regulatory and Pricing 
Enbridge Gas Utah 
333 S State Street 
Salt Lake City, UT  84145 

 
 
 
 

 
Re:    Dominion Energy Utah’s Replacement Infrastructure 2024 Annual Plan and 

Budget; Docket No. 23-057-18 
 
Dear Mr. Mendenhall: 
 

The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed the June 18, 2024 filing by 
Enbridge Gas Utah (EGU)1 of updates related to its Infrastructure Rate Adjustment 
Mechanism (“Filing”). The Filing was made pursuant to paragraph 22.b of the Partial 
Settlement Stipulation (“Stipulation”) approved by the PSC on February 21, 2014 in 
Docket No. 13-057-05, which requires EGU to file, with the PSC, updates to certain 
pipeline lists and schedules in the docket associated with that year’s annual budget 
filing. Pursuant to the PSC’s February 25, 2020 Report and Order in Docket No. 19-
057-02, the updates are due by June 30 of each year. 

 
The PSC also reviewed the July 5, 2024 Action Request Response filed by the 

Division of Public Utilities (DPU). DPU recommends the PSC acknowledge the Filing as 
compliant with the PSC orders referenced above. According to DPU, the information in 
the Filing complies with paragraph 22.b of the Stipulation. 

 

 
1 EGU is the successor utility of Dominion Energy Utah (DEU) as part of a transaction for the sale of 
DEU to Enbridge Quail Holdings, LLC, which was approved by the PSC. See Joint Application of Questar 
Gas Company d/b/a Dominion Energy Utah and Enbridge Quail Holdings, LLC for Approval of the 
Proposed Sale of Fall West Holdco, LLC to Enbridge Quail Holdings, LLC, Docket No. 23-057-16, Order 
Approving Settlement Stipulation, issued May 16, 2024.  
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Based on the PSC’s review of the Filing and DPU’s comments and 
recommendation, the PSC acknowledges the Filing as compliant with the relevant PSC 
orders. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#334677 


